
 
 
 

Middle Atlantic Association of Colleges of Business Administration 
Hospitality Resolution – October 2013 

 
Resolved, the 22nd day of October, 2013: 
 
Whereas the membership of MAACBA gathered in Baltimore, Maryland for the 63rd annual 
meeting of MAACBA; and 
 
Whereas Dean Elmore Alexander and assorted friends assembled a program of significant 
interest and educational content; and  
 
Whereas Rich Sorensen attended his 403rd annual regional deans meeting; and  
 
Whereas Dean Shohreh Kaynama and her Towson University colleagues provided excellent 
accommodations, hospitality and libations for the assembled members; and  
 
Whereas the Executive Committee of MAACBA endured a year of exotic accents of both 
President and immediate Past President, with no two members of the EC pronouncing their 
names the same way (how do you say Derya and Shohreh anyhow?); and  
 
Whereas we all now know about the world of spice, the passion for flavor and weird art. 
 
Therefore, be it resolved that the members of MAACBA express their sincere thanks and 
gratitude to Dean Shohreh Kaynama and her most able and helpful staff for their gracious 
hospitality and flawless execution of the 63rd MAACBA Annual Meeting. 
 


